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FAST Meeting Minutes    
JANUARY 19 6:30 – 7:30 PM @ TAVERNA  
 

ATTENDEES 
Heather Roberts, Tina White, Amanda Whitcomb, Sherry Kelley, Kim Shaffer, DeeDee 

Metzger, Lisa Koons, Kelly Macharski, Gail Eiker, Meg Cliber, Shelly Wheeler  

 

Meeting called to order by H. Roberts  

 

TREASURER’S 
REPORT 

Sherry reviewed her report. Sherry asked Kelly to check with Joe regarding the price for 
new checks to be printed. Amanda was to check with Francie about the $100 check sent 

into the school for the 5K race.  See her report for more detail. 
 

 

REQUESTS FOR FAST ASSISTANCE 

 None 

 

  ACTION ITEMS 

 

 It was discussed that the Safe and Sane committee will be managing the Track 

Event on April 30th. Safe and Sane begin to seek volunteers for the prep work 
the night before, plus volunteers for the selling of food and parking on the 30 th. 

Safe and Sane and FAST will work together to make sure everything is staffed.   
 Thank you notes will be sent out by Tina to the volunteers who helped with the 

basketball weekend’s events that FAST hosted.   

 We will need to change the school website to reflect the changed location and 

date of the FAST meetings. We will be meeting the third Tuesday of each month 
now at Taverna unless otherwise specified.  

 Review the By-laws regarding the section referring to “members in good 

standing” and “voting authority”.  

 
 

 

OPEN DISCUSSION 

 

Heather was contacted by Siri Phillips from the high school to see if FAST would have 
volunteers again this year to guide the seniors with their senior projects. Meg and Kim 

stated they could help Heather if needed.  
 

Heather was forming a committee that would help judge the scholarship applications 

submitted for the FAST scholarship. DeeDee, Shelly and Lisa will willing to assist 
Heather with this.  

 
It was discussed that a review should be made regarding the qualifications regarding 

funding requests. It is a little vague or too open for opinion as to who may make 
requests. All members at the meeting agreed that funding should be provided to middle 

and high school sponsored events/programs only.  
  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 
Next meeting is Wednesday 2/16/2016 at 6:30pm Taverna’s.    
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Submitted by MC 
   
 


